
From: Cathy dranchak  
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 9:11 AM 

 
Subject: VICTORIA SCHOOL PROPERTY 

 

I live at 329 Lacasse Blvd. Unfortunately my husband 
and I will be out of town so we cannot attend the 

meeting on Tuesday Sept 10th to oppose 
rezoning to R3 

PLEASE DO NOT SUPPORT 
THIS REZONING 

We are not against ranch style townhomes going there, but certainly 
not 3 storey buildings.  it does not suit the neighbourhood. 
it will increase the traffic that is already very busy there in a school 
zone.  Our road floods every time it rains, and you want to add to this. 
OUr homes on Lacasee and St. Pierre will now decreased their values 
because we have lost out privacy with people on 3 floors above looking 
right down into our yards.  I would like reports sent to me and again I 

would like it noted that my husband and I 
most definitely oppose changing 
the zoning to allow 3 storey 
buildings 


